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The Sylvania Franciscans come home for the 2015 General Assembly to 

discuss their future. 
 

 
 



 
Sr. Mary Jon Wagner, Congregational Minister for the Sisters of St. Francis 

of Sylvania, opened the 2015 General Assembly with prayer and song on June 

24 in the Franciscan Center. 
 

 
Sr. Shannon Schrein was the presenter of multiple sessions. 



 
Sr. Barbara Vano also made presentations and led the discussions with the 

Sisters. 
 

 

 
Sisters gathered in groups of four and five to listen, reflect, and discuss their 

direction for their future. 



 

 
 

 



 
Sisters ate together and continued their meeting 

 

 
The General Assembly came to a close on June 26 with Mass in  

Queen of Peace Chapel. 


